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Townsend, Erle

From: Fred Haskell <fredshaskell@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 2:40 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Mandating EV's

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 I explore this committee to use some common sense regarding mandating EV sales in Maine. They are too expensive for 

many Mainer's to purchase, insure and repair. They are also unreliable, especially in the bitter cold of Maine winters. 

Please DO NOT attempt to force this against the will of the people.  Things like this and the cute little stunt the secretary 

of state just pulled are causing division, unrest, and distrust of our state government.   

Sincerely, 

Fred Haskell 

Auburn, ME 


